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  Charting the Future for a Prosperous Minnesota Implementation Strategy   
 Convene 
Chair Clarence Hightower convened the study session at 12:45 pm. A paper entitled Charting the 
Future for a Prosperous Minnesota Implementation Strategy had been distributed in advance of the 
session. The paper is at: 

http://www.mnscu.edu/board/materials/2014/january22/charting-
handout.pdf.  
 
Chancellor Rosenstone recognized Representative Gene Pelowski, the chair of the House Higher 
Education Finance and Policy Committee, Mark Mallander, the administrator for the House Higher 
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• Identify and prioritize tactics needed to meet team’s goals and objectives 
• Stage/sequence work (develop timelines) 
• Consult and engage campus stakeholders 
• Monitor progress and report progress to the Steering Committee  

 
Steering Committee 
The Steering Committee will number up to 21 members with about two thirds of the members from 
the campuses and one third from the system office: 

• Chancellor (1) 
• Conveners of each implementation team (6) 
• Students: MSUSA and MSCSA (2) 
• Faculty: IFO, MSCF, MSUAASF (3) 
• Campus staff: MMA, MAPE, and AFSCME (3) 
• Presidents on Leadership Council Executive Committee (4) 
• Additional administrative staff (2)  

Coordination 
Chancellor Rosenstone recommended quarterly meetings of the steering committee and frequent 
interactions among the conveners of the implementation teams. To further coordination, there will 
be overlap of the committee membership and the staff supporting the implementation teams.  
 
Sequencing 
The sequencing of the work over the next two to three years is critical to a successful 
implementation. Chancellor Rosenstone explained that the sequencing will occur at two levels: 
macro staging (across the implementation teams) and micro staging (within each implementation 
team). The chancellor and Steering Committee are responsible for the macro staging, while the 
conveners and members of the implementation team, in consultation with the Steering Committee, 
are responsible for the micro staging.  
 
Accountability  
Chancellor Rosenstone noted that progress on the implementation will be part of his annual work 
plan, as well as the annual work plans and performance evaluations of the presidents and cabinet 
members. The Board of Trustees will receive periodic reports on progress from the chancellor.  
 
Chancellor Rosenstone suggested three options for the board to monitor progress and ensure 
oversight of the implementation: 

a) Report in periodic board study sessions: and/or 
b) Report to existing standing committees; and/or 
c) Report to a new board committee that focuses exclusively on Charting the Future 

implementation.  
 
Ongoing Consultation 
Key internal stakeholders are members of each implementation team and will serve on the Steering 
Committee, thus ensuring ongoing consultation. Also, each implementation team will be expected 
to engage relevant internal and external stakeholders and experts.   
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